From: deborracarlson@yahoo.com

To: Matt.LaVere@ventua.org; Long, Kelly; Supervisor Gorell; Supervisor Parvin; Lopez, Vianey
Cc: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: A Residents Support of your Funding of the Conejo Community Outreach Diaper Bank
Date: Monday, September 25, 2023 4:10:18 PM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

Good Afternoon,

It has been brought to my attention that tomorrow the Board of Supervisors will be voting on Item
#73 — Funding for Conejo Community Outreach Diaper Bank. | am writing to ask that you kindly vote
in favor of this. Their service is amazing and their volunteers have provided diapers and wipes to so
many needy families in our community. As a resident of the Conejo Valley for over 17 years, | can
not think of any other organization that has done more to help our fellow residents in need than this
non-profit has. The funding will help them to serve so many more for many more years to come.

| thank you in advance for your consideration and favorable vote supporting ltem #73 —the funding
of the Conejo Community Outreach Diaper Bank.

Sincerely,

Debbie Carlson
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